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In an effort to provide a safer environment and avoid wait 
times for families & children, our building doors are locked at 
all times.  
 

 
A call button is located on the right hand side of the door. 
you will need to push this in order for staff to allow you access 
into the building.  

 
 

 
 

 
 

OPEN HOUSE SCHEDULE 
5:30 – 7:00 

 
Sept. 12th  -  Cheryl’s Classroom 

Sept. 19th  -  Brittnee’s Classroom 

Sept. 26th   -  Irelynn’s Classroom 

Oct. 3rd   -  Stacey’s Classroom 

Watch your child’s backpack for your special invitation! 
 
 

Arrival and Dismissal Information 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Handicap Parking 

The designated handicap parking is on the North side of our 

building for those families that need it. Please do not park in this 

area unless you are allowed to do so.  Thank you for your 

consideration.  

Our buses will be putting out the “stop arm” when 
loading and unloading children.  When buses have 

the “stop arm” in use,  
 

ALL TRAFFIC IN EITHER LANE  
IS REQUIRED TO STOP. 

 
Please be mindful of this safety precaution and 
inform anyone that is transporting your child to 

and/or from Head Start. 
Thank you 

Please be sure and 

check your child’s back 

pack every day for 

important information! 

 

FACING 

BEHIND 

http://www.safetysign.com/browser.asp?Subcategory=F6General+Disabled+Parking&Start=0&EDI=35-61-38-38-140-239-204-212-73-85-105-48-145-102-15-157-53


 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PLEASE  USE THE CROSSWALK 

The streets around our 
building get very busy and 

congested at times. 
Make sure to hold your 

child’s hand so they are not 
running ahead  

or lagging behind! 
Also, please do not walk  
in between the buses! 

Child Team Staffings 
Head Start has established an 
agreement with Badlands 
Human Service Center to 
provide monthly meetings with 
parents/guardians, staff, and 
representatives from Badlands 
to provide support for 
parents/guardians and teaching 
staff. 
If you are interested in 
scheduling a staffing please 
contact Brittany Brown or your 
child’s teacher. 

CHILD TEAM 
STAFFING DATES 
September 20th  

October 4th  
November  15th  
December  20th  

January  24th  
February  21st  

March 21st  

 
 

 

 

BUS ZONE 

Please do not park in our bus zone; marked and located in 
the front of our building on the west side.  We have buses 
coming and going at various times of the day so this area is 
for buses only.  Thank you! 


